Mr. M. H. Brown, Superintendent of Schools, Peabody, Kansas.

Dear Superintendent Brown:

I called Mr. Earl Falkenstien, financial secretary of the Athletic Association, and asked that he leave four tickets for you at Hoch Auditorium, the place where we play basketball. Mou may call for them prior to game time, which is 7:30 p.m.

If you are on the campus at one o'clock on Saturday afternoon, if you will go to the Bursar's Office in Frank Strong Hall, you will find Mr. Falkenstien in Mr. Klooz's office and he will be glad to take care of you.

Answering your question regarding boys in civilian clothes. I might say there is absolutely no discrimination or unpleasantness at all. There are so many boys here that are 17 years of age there is nothing ever said about it.

I will be glad to talk to you immediately after the game if you will come down on the floor where I will wait for you, and I will be glad to meet your son and the other young man coming with you. I should also like to say hello to Mrs. Brown.

With all good wishes, I am

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Education, Versity Basketball Coach.